
Friday 28th August 2015 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,   
 
The Junior School Council are holding a Sausage Sizzle on Friday 18th of September (last day of Term 3) to 
coincide with the Footy Day celebration. 
 
If you would like to place an order, please complete the section below and return the form along with the 
required money to the office or your class teacher by Friday 11th of September.  
 
Unfortunately, as we need to pre-order the sausages required we will be unable to take orders after this 
date. We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your understanding in the matter. 
 
If you have any questions please see Mr Neville who will be happy to help. 
 
Kind Regards, 
The Junior School Council 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  
My child ___________________________ in class _________________________________ 

 

Item Cost Amount Wanted Options (please circle) 

Sausage in bread $2   Sauce Y / N 

Veggie Sausage in bread $2   Sauce Y / N 
 

 


